
Christopher Torchia is a member of the graduating “Class of 1991.”  

 

After graduating from Conemaugh Township, Chris attended Clarion University of Pennsylvania 

where he graduated with a Bachelor’s degree in Liberal Arts and General Studies.  After his 

time in college, he moved to Washington, D.C. where he was hired by a defense contractor for 

whom he worked for ten years.  When that time had passed,  he landed a job with the Federal 

Government as a business manager for a submarine program.  

 

Chris still resides in Washington, D.C. with his wife, Deepa, and his son, Sajan.  

 

From his time at Conemaugh Township, Chris recalls a memory of his favorite teacher, Scott 

Cable, who was also his basketball coach.  

 

He stated, “I really enjoyed Mr. Cable’s World Cultures class.  He made the classroom fun to 

be in, but kept in mind learning was the number one priority. ” 

 

Torchia also stated, “His mentorship in basketball helped me in some of my successes today.”  

 

Since then, the two have remained very close friends.  Chris recalls one of his fondest 

memories from his time at Township was playing in a playoff basketball game at the University 

of Pittsburgh at Johnstown under his close friend and coach.  

 


